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From: ContactForm@state.pa.us 
Sent: Wednesday, October 09.2013 7:01 PM 2013 OCT f 0 PH f* 28 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

Subject: Pa Core Standards 

Message: 
Please put a stop to the implementation of Pa Core Standards immediately. No one can determine how much it 
will cost. It is senseless and dangerous to implement something without knowing how much it will cost. Over 
testing our student is creating unnecessary stress with no proof of outcome. Children as young as 2nd grade are 
getting physically ill from the pressure these tests are creating. Please stop this unfunded and unfounded 
regulation which is bad for Pa students and the taxpayer. Sincerely, Helen A. Kaufman 


